
 
 

 

Ref No. SFWS/2024-25/P/0012      Date: 5th July’2024  

 

KINDERGARTEN CIRCULAR 

 

Subject: Nursery Visit to Supermarket 
Dear Parents,  

 

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming supermarket trip for our Nursery students at  

St. Francis World School. As part of our curriculum enrichment program, we have organized a  

visit to the local Supermarket, scheduled for 12th July’2024.  

This visit aims to introduce the children to basic concepts of shopping, healthy eating, and 

recognizing different types of food. 

 

Details of the Trip:  

 

Date: 12th July’ 2024  

Contribution: A contribution of Rs 50/- per student is requested for refreshment and  

other associated expenses.  

Deadline for Contribution:  Before 10th July’ 2024.  

Consent Form: Kindly submit the consent form sent in the diary by 10th July’ 2024.  

 

We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring that your child is prepared for this trip. Students  

should be in complete school uniform and carry a small backpack with a Lunch box, water  

bottle, handkerchief and extra pair of shorts. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal  

SFWS 


